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February 3, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Marlene Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Withdrawal of Notice of Pro Forma Transfer of Control, File No. ITC-T/C-
20120103-00001

Dear Ms. Dortch:

With this letter, Verscom, LLC (“Verscom”) respectfully requests to withdraw the notice of pro
forma transfer of control of its International Section 214 Authorization1/ that Verscom filed with
the International Bureau on January 3, 2012, which was assigned File No. ITC-T/C-20120103-
00001. This withdrawal request is on advice of International Bureau staff, who have advised that
the notice of pro forma transfer of control should be withdrawn and a full application for transfer
of control should be submitted.

This letter also clarifies footnote 1 of the attachment to the notice of pro forma transfer of
control. Verscom does not, in fact, provide any domestic telecommunications services and does
not therefore hold any Domestic Section 214 Authorization that requires transfer. Consequently,
subsequent to withdrawal of its notice of pro forma transfer of control, Verscom will be
submitting an application for transfer of control only of its International Section 214
Authorization.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Kemal Hawa

Kemal Hawa
COUNSEL FOR VERSCOM, LLC

1/ The file number for Verscom’s International Section 214 Authorization is ITC-214-20050223-00074.


